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Dear Supervisor Heinz, 

I am writing to express my strong objection to your agenda items relate to mask and experimental shot 

mandates. Please use the correct terminology because the shots are NOT vaccines. 

By imposing these mandates, you are violating the civil rights of all members of this community. What 

gives you the right to force experimental medicines on anyone? County employees have the right to 

make their own medical decisions. Any decisions I make regarding medical treatment is between me 

and my doctor. With all due respect sir, YOU are not my doctor. 

Will Pima County be paying medical bills for employees who experience adverse reactions? My health 

insurance doesn't cover experimental medical/drug treatments. Who will pay these costs in the event a 

county employee has an adverse reaction? 

Terrorizing children by forcing them to wear masks which provide little, if any, protection is inhumane 

and despicable. Children can't learn when they have headaches from oxygen deprivation! Children 

can't learn when they are filled with angst and fear. 

I await the citation of the scientific data you are using to make these draconian decisions. I have yet to 

see ANY data that would support these measures. In fact, the data shows just the opposite. 

Many people have been harmed by these experimental drugs. Many have died! These experimental 

drugs are unproven and dangerous as outlined by the waiver that county employees will be coerced into 

signing prior to receiving the shot. 

I recently saw a Pima County advertisement to recruit drivers to transport illegal aliens to various 

facilities. Your ad noted that this included transporting covid positive individuals. Why aren't you 

focusing on the millions that are flooding into this country with active covid infections? Why aren't you 

doing your job and getting to the root cause? The criminal invasion of our country is directly correlated 

with this most recent spike. It is called the Biden/Democrat party covid variant. The democrat party 

owns this. 

The last time I checked, the United States has a constitution and we still enjoy the freedoms and rights 

afforded by the constitution! Shame on all of you who vote in favor of further harming our children, 

your employees, and our community with these mandates. 

I will NOT comply! 

Most Sincerely, 

Ally Miller 

Pima County resident 

District 1 
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